
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION  

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

March 10, 1967 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 

Dr. John Nichols 
University of Kansas Medical Center . 
Rainbow Boulevard at 39th Street 
Kansas City, Kansas 66103 	. 

Dear Dr. Nichols: 

This is in reply to your letters of January 9 and February 15, 1967, ordering copies of Warren Commission exhibits. We sincerely regret 
the delay in answering your letters but the great public interest in 
the Warren Commission records has caused an unusual backlog of work. 

We are preparing copies of the numbered exhibits of the Warren Com-
mission and the Federal Bureau of Investigation listed in your letter 
of February 15. The following items in which you are interested are 
not in the relevant files of the Commission: (1) blank death certi-
ficate signed by Dr. Kemp Clark marked "A" on the attachment to your 
letter, (2) death certificate marked "B," (3) death certificate marked 
"C" (aay. Med. N), (4) autopsy permission marked "D," and (5) burial- ' removal-transit permit. The records of the Commission do include, 
however, a Texas death certificate dated December 6, 1963, for President Kennedy, signed by Therari Ward, Justice of the Peace (Commission Document 87, Secret Service Control No. 59). Enclosed is an electrostatic copy 
of this certificate. We can furnish glossy prints of this document 
for $1.75 if you want them, as there is a balance of 75 cents remaining from the amount you have remitted. 

To order, please send check or money order payable to the General Ser-
vices Administration (ND) and addressed to the attention of the Cashier, National Archives and Records Service, 8th and Pennsylvania Avenue, Northwest, Washington, D. C. 201+08. 

Robert H. Bahmer, 
Archivist of the United States 
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